
Kidney Advisory Group - Premier's Visit 

Ms HADDAD to MINISTER for HEALTH 

Michael from Lenah Valley is involved in the Kidney Advisory Group, which has invited 
you three times since October last year to attend the dialysis unit at St John's Park and 
you have not yet. He welcomes your answer today. Minister, can you promise Michael 
that you will visit the facility and meet with the Kidney Advisory Group within a month? 


